
From: TELDIR Resource
To: Park, James
Subject: RE: Operator Assisted Audio Conference Call Feedback for 10/1,10/6,10/8, &10/15
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 3:33:03 PM

Hi James,
 
I’m happy to hear that everything went well. We’re always glad to help.
 
Kind Regards,
Omar
 
From: Park, James <James.Park@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 3:19 PM
To: TELDIR Resource <TELDIR.Resource@nrc.gov>
Subject: RE: Operator Assisted Audio Conference Call Feedback for 10/1,10/6,10/8, &10/15
 
Hi Omar,
 
Thank you for checking on how the four meetings went.  The meetings all went well.  We
had great support from the Verizon operator in helping members of the public who attended
the meetings to make public comments on the NRC staff’s document (the purpose for the
four meetings).  For the four meetings, a total of nearly 600 individuals attended over the
phone line.
 
Thanks for your support too in setting these meetings and the phone lines up for me.
 
Jim
 
From: TELDIR Resource <TELDIR.Resource@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 1:11 PM
To: Park, James <James.Park@nrc.gov>
Subject: Operator Assisted Audio Conference Call Feedback for 10/1,10/6,10/8, &10/15
 
Greetings Mr. Park,
 
I hope all is well. Just checking in to see how your conferences went.  If there’s anything we
can do on our end to improve your audio conference experience in future, please don’t
hesitate to contact us as your feedback is very important to us.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Omar R. Morris
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Main Switchboard
Lead Operator
301-415-7000
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